
CIRCULAR

Classes: Nursery to VIII

DPSG67/CIR/0046/2023-24 Date: 2ndAugust 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

In view of the prevailing public disturbance in the Sohna Sub-division, Gurugram and

for the safety and security of all concerned, Delhi Public School Gurugram, 67A has

decided to continue ONLINE classes on Thursday, 3rd August 2023 and Friday, 4th

August 2023.

The Timetable will be shared by the respective class facilitator and uploaded on the

ERP.

All the students must download the ZOOM application well in advance before the

session starts. We request your ward/s to keep their videos ON throughout the sessions.

All the students must be in FULL UNIFORM for the online classes.

The class teacher will address the students for the first 15 minutes to introduce the flow

of the day.

In any case of concern with respect to the online classes, please connect with your

respective class facilitator.

Please stay connected with us to receive any important information.

Warm Regards,

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal


